From: Jane Cameron

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 7:06 PM

To: COA <<u>coa@brampton.ca</u>>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2023-0372

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

The widening of the driveway at 10 Newport is not a concern. However, often once the driveways are widen, vehicles are parked beside the garage on the sidewalk towards the front door. This should be monitored and not allowed.

Jane Smith 8 Northumberland Place Brampton, ON L6S4E5